Dear Warrior Families and Friends,

Kootenai School District is the finest school district in Northern Idaho. We have a proud set of traditions which will mark our 100<sup>th</sup> anniversary in 2026. Many of our staff are actually alumni of our district and they bring an incredible level of dedication to the work that they do with our students. Our schools are small and this helps our staff to create a personalized level of instruction for each and every student. Our average class size is only 13, and this allows teachers to have more 1:1 instructional time with all of the young people they are working with. We are like a family, and we look out for each other.

Our district is focused on being student and community centered. Our administration is a combination of new and very seasoned. This combination of experiences gives us the unhindered vision of new leadership, unbound by the constraints of the past, mixed with experienced leadership that will strive to avoid massive shifts and destabilizing forces. Our team is all about being forward in communication, out in the community, and accessible to the public.

With a powerful teaching staff, dedicated support personnel, and caring leadership, our district is poised to make great memories and help to foster and develop the minds of another generation of Idahoans, who will leave their mark on our world. Thanks for being a part of our educational family. Please do not hesitate to reach out and share your thoughts and ideas with us.

**Scott Davis** 

Interim Superintendent